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	A Peek at the Week
High Frequency Words Practice: many,then,them,these,so
Math – 2d shapes/3d shapes
Number 17
Letter of the Week: 
Social Studies-Christmas around the World
Sentence of the Week: So many of them will play. 
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	On Wednesday, Dec. 20th your child may wear their pajamas to school. Also, don’t forget our Christmas party will be Thursday, Dec 21st at 1:30!!
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The Penguin Patch – A Holiday Shop is now open from Dec. 12-19th. Gifts are .25 to $12.00.
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Upcoming Events
December 18th- Wrapped Books Due

December 20th-Pajama Day

December 21th-Christmas Party /Book Exchange
December 22th-January 5th Christmas Break
January 8- School resumes for students.
January 15th-No school-MLK Holiday


	
** See reverse side for Nursing Home wish list.
** Also, we will be doing a $5 book exchange, Thursday morning, Dec. 21th. Please send in a wrapped book by Dec. 11th. If you are unable to send a book please email your teacher ASAP.

** Penguin Patch- A Holiday Gift Shop 
Dec. 11th-Dec. 15th. Items are .25 to $12.00.

** Parents please take our Parent Survey at 

http://gshs.gadoe.org/parents. It should take five or ten minutes. We value your feedback.



See reverse for a list of items needed for the nursing home.





Also, we will be doing a $5 exchange Thursday morning, please send in a wrapped book by Monday, December 18th. The book exchange will be in the morning before the party. If you are unable to send a book please email or call your teacher your ASAP.





Wednesday we are having fun activities at school. Therefore, our lunch schedule will be different that day. If you have plans to eat with your child on that day, please check with your child’s teacher for lunchtime changes.  































































